
United Arab Emirates Celebrates 50th Anniversary of Independence

The Association of Caribbean States is pleased to congratulate the State of the United Arab Emirates
on its 50th Anniversary of Independence.

The United Arab Emirates is a member of the Arab-South American Summit (ASPA), highlighting
that development and humanitarian aid is considered an important foreign policy instrument for this
nation's leadership.

The UAE expressed an active interest in supporting the work of the ACS and in March 2017 became
an observer member of the association.  In 2018 the two signed a Memorandum of Understanding
(MoU), which will provide cooperation for the protection and preservation of the environment,
natural resources and the Caribbean Sea, sustainable tourism, disaster risk reduction, among other
key areas for the sustainable development of the Greater Caribbean.

The agreed areas of cooperation also include: transport, trade development and external economic
relations, climate change, promotion of the development of small and medium-sized enterprises,
cultural, scientific and technological development.


